
 
 

 

Announcement No. 14/2007 
4 September 2007 
 
 
Coloplast pays DKK 30 million bonus to mark anniversary  

Coloplast marks its 50th anniversary on 4 September 2007. On this occasion we will 
grant a special bonus to more than 7,000 employees in 34 countries. The bonus will 
vary depending on national pay levels. For example, Danish employees will receive 
DKK 5,000 each. The total bonus cost of DKK 30 million will be expensed under 
“Separate items” and thus included in the operating profit for the current financial 
year.  
 
The anniversary bonus will not change our guidance for the 2006/07 financial year of 
around 10% organic growth in local currencies and an EBIT margin of 12 - 13%.  
 
“The commitment of our employees and their ability to respond to our customers’ 
needs have been essential for the success enjoyed by Coloplast,” says Coloplast’s 
President and CEO Sten Scheibye. “It’s a great pleasure for me to be able to thank 
them for their efforts by announcing this bonus.” 
 
 
Sten Scheibye 
President, CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Further information: 
 
Investors and financial analysts 
Peter Høgsted 
Head of Investor relations 
Tel. +45 3085 1301 
E-mail: dkptrh@coloplast.com 
 
Press and the media 
Jens Tovborg Jensen 
Head of Media relations 
Tel. +45 3085 1922 
E-mail: dkjto@coloplast.com 
 
This announcement is available in Danish and English-language versions.  
In the event of discrepancies, the Danish version shall prevail. 
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